
  

 
14 September 2023    
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 13 UCAS/Student Finance Information Evening - Thursday 21 September 6-7pm 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to a UCAS/Student Finance Information Evening 
to be held on Thursday 21 September starting at 6pm – 7pm.   
 
The evening is an opportunity for you to understand and obtain an update on the application process 
and system for Higher Education as well as how students select their courses and universities.  We 
believe in the importance of ensuring students make high quality applications and receive offers 
from all their university choices. 
 
Year 13 students are currently working on their “Personal Statements” and applications which will 
need to be completed by early December. 
 
Students are welcome to attend the meeting with their parents and we hope that this date and time 
is convenient.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 21 September. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Tully 
Head of Sixth Form  


